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Reference:  I-75 Express Lanes (75 Express) PD&E Study Re-Evaluation Public Workshop 
 Interstate 75 (I-75) / State Road 93 (SR-93) Project Development and Environment  
 (PD&E) Study    

Project Limits:  From State Road 826 (SR-826)/Palmetto Expressway to North of  
N.W. 170

th
 Street 

Financial Project Number:  420669-1-22-01 
Efficient Transportation Decision-Making Number:  6111  
County/State:  Miami-Dade, Florida 
 

Public Workshop Announcement 
 

Dear Property Owner/Interested Persons: 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six will conduct a public workshop for the 
above referenced project.  The proposed improvement involves the I-75 (SR 93) Express Lanes from the          
SR 826 / Gratigny Parkway interchange to NW 170

th
 Street and SR 826 (Palmetto Expressway) from NW 103

rd
 

Street to NW 154
th
 Street, for a distance of approximately 9 miles.  The workshop will be held on Wednesday, 

February 27, 2013, at Shula’s Hotel and Golf Club, Grand Slam Ballroom, 6842 Main Street, Miami Lakes, Florida 
33014, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  A copy of the project display ad, including a location map for the workshop is 
enclosed.  Also enclosed is a project fact sheet describing the proposed improvements for your information. 
 

This public workshop is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to express their views 
concerning the location, conceptual design, and social, economic, and environmental effects of the proposed 
improvements.  Department representatives will be on hand during the workshop hours to discuss the project and 
to answer questions.  Residents are encouraged to come in and review this transportation improvement proposal.  
This letter is being sent to all property owners within at least 300 feet on either side of the proposed alignment.   

 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 

family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons 
who require translations services (free of charge) should contact Mr. Nicholas Danu, P.E., at 305-470-5219 or in 
writing at 1000 NW 111

th
 Ave., Room 6111-A, Miami, FL 33172 or by e-mail at nicholas.danu@dot.state.fl.us at 

least seven days prior to the meeting.   
 

If you have questions about the project or scheduled Public Workshop, please contact me directly at 
(305) 470-5207 or via e-mail at judy.solaun@dot.state.fl.us. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Judy Solaun-Gonzalez, P.E. 
Senior Project Engineer 
 

Enclosure:   Project Display Ad 
 Project Fact Sheet   


